
Sons’ and Daughters’ Month  

October 2015 
To Celebrate all of the hard work you do as a family who  foster, AFA 

would like you to help us out in two ways: 
 

As a Christmas present for all our foster carers, 

we are going to be making a 2016 Calendar for 

them. Please can you help?  

We would like you to send us either drawings, 

photos (but not of people) or other illustrations 

(such as computer graphic images) for us to 

chose 12 to be put into our 2016 calendar.  

You can either send these to our central office (the address is on the 

letter attached ) or you can email them to us at: 

    info@afafostering.com.  

All entries will be put on our website during October.  

 

We would like to hear from you about fostering. 

You can either write something about fostering 

in general, or write about your experiences of 

fostering. Please do not give peoples’ names 

though as we need to keep other’s privacy. 

Again either send or email these to us please. 

We will be putting these on our website during 

October. 

 

Please could we have all entries to both by 20th October 
 

Thanks a lot from AFA. 
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